
Thinking about your child’s 

next steps in education... 

Friday 10th February at 9am 

Awarded EXCELLENT                

in all areas by ISI Inspection           

November 2022 





Dear  

You are warmly invited to our  

“Take a Look at Avalon School” event  

on Friday 10th February 2023 at 9am—11am 

 

The best way to understand what our school has to offer 

your child is to come and take a look. This gives you the 

opportunity to both meet and talk with the Headteacher, 

our pupils and some current parents, and to find out how 

Avalon could benefit your child as they learn and grow.  

The schedule of the morning will be:  

 Headteacher’s welcome 

 Testimonials from current parents 

 A tour of the school with our Y6 ambassadors 

(Refreshments will also be included) 

 

Please complete and the return the enclosed reply slip to 

let us know if you are able to attend.  

We look forward to welcoming you to Avalon, very soon. 

With very best wishes, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J Callaway 




